Notice of Special Meeting

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Board of Clark County Councilors will
be in attendance and considering testimony to be given at an open house
pertaining to the 2016 Comprehensive Growth Management Plan update.

The meeting is scheduled to take place at 5:30 p.m., Wednesday, March 25,
2015, at Ridgefield High School, 2724 South Hillhurst Road, Ridgefield,

Washington.

More information may be obtained from Oliver Orjiako, Director of Community
Planning, 360-397-2280, ext. 4112.
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